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Ref: RV/hw 
 
 
19 September 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
WELCOME 
Thanks to the hard work of pupils, dedication of staff and support from parents, we are extremely 
pleased that our GCSE results were yet again the best in Burnley.  We will continue to strive for even 
better results next year to improve the life chances of our young people.   A special welcome also 
goes to our new Year 7 pupils - all 267 of them!  They have made a wonderful start to life at Blessed 
Trinity following their attendance at our Summer School during the holidays.  We are looking 
forward to our Year 7 retreat days and to our Year 7 Welcome Mass on Thursday 22 September 
2016. 
 
UNIFORM 
Thank you for your support in ensuring that our pupils have returned to school in the correct 
uniform.  I would like to remind you that footwear should be plain black, not canvas and should not 
have any logos on. 
 
PASTORAL CARE AND BEHAVIOUR 
Pupils are settling in well to their new classes but should you have any concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact their Form Tutor in the first instance or the relevant Year Leader. 
 
OPEN EVENING:  EARLY CLOSURE 
This year our Open Evening for prospective pupils will be held on Thursday 20 October 2016 from 
6.00 pm – 8.00 pm.  In order to prepare for this event, school will close at 12.30 pm on that day.  
Pupils who are in receipt of free school meals will be able to collect a packed lunch at break time.  
The school buses have been arranged for this earlier finish. 
 
PROGRESS EVENINGS 
After overwhelmingly positive feedback from parents, our Progress Evenings will again be held in the 
James Hargreaves Suite at Turf Moor from 4.30 pm to 7.00 pm.  This year’s dates are as follows: 
 

Year 11 Thursday 10 November 2016 

Year 9 Tuesday 29 November 2016 

Year 8 Wednesday 18 January 2017 

Year 7 Wednesday 1 February 2017 

Year 10 Tuesday 28 March 2017 

 
 
PTFA 
We have a hardworking and committed PTFA which meets every second Monday of the month at 
7.00 pm at the school; the next meeting is on Monday 10 October 2016.  New members are always 
welcome. For further details, please contact Mr Eamon Robinson or Mrs Donna Fielding on 
erobinson@btrcc.lancs.sch.uk or dfielding@btrcc.lancs.schuk 
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SHOW MY HOMEWORK 
A letter continuing information and login details regarding my homework will be sent to you in the 
post. 
 
PARENT VIEW 
We always welcome your feedback and would like to remind you that you can complete the Ofsted 
school questionnaire via the website www.parentvew.ofsted.gov.uk.  This can also be accessed by 
following the ‘Ofsted’ link on the school website. 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  By continuing to work together in partnership, we can achieve 
truly outstanding outcomes for your children.  If you ever want to contact the school regarding any 
issues, problems or ideas, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Richard Varey 
Headteacher 
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http://www.parentvew.ofsted.gov.uk/

